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Week ending: Friday 6th  June 2025 

Follow us on  
social Media 

 
There are 

some great 
items of  
interest . 

 

Aspirations, Expectations, No Excuses 

Reading Certificates  

6.1: Abigail, Adrianna, Alexandra, Alisia, Amina, An-

na, Cecilia, Cherlyne, Divine, Dua, Habiiba, Jessica, 

Jiya, Kavya, Khaleelah, Manuella, Mezab, Muftah, 

Natalia, Noumou, Rosie, Salmo, Sehar, Taqwa, Temi, 

Zahra, Zunara. 

6.3: Saakshi, Shikemi, Meera, Hiya, 

Makayla, Galilee, Margreth, 

Prathesha, Davia, Abigail, Myra, 

Georgia, Aurora, Armela, Fathima 

A, Alisha & Ajwa  

Tennis trip This week, a group 

of girls  went to learn about the 

importance 

of teamwork 

in a sports 

setting and 

practiced 

their ball and batting 

skills which they could apply in a 

game of tennis. The girls worked 

really well together and 

showed excellent 

sportswomanship in 

every activity they took 

part in.  

Brit school drama workshop 

This week, 30 girls took part in 

dance  workshop with the BRIT 

School. The girls explored their creativity by 

learning a dance routine and expressing them-

selves through movement. The theme of the 

dance was nature. Each group performed a 

piece and were given feedback by the facilita-

tors.  

Star Students of the Week 

6.1 :  Khaleelah and Daria 

6.3: Margreth & Galilee 

Player of the 

Week                              

6.1: Divine & 

Muftah 

6:3: Ajwa & 

Skyler 

    Bucket Fillers 

6.1:  Dua 

6.3:  Prathesha & 

Georgia &                       

Word of the Week 

catastrophe 

Value of the 

Month 

for June 

Responsibility 

Gift voucher  

for Writing  

 

6.1: Alexandra 

 

6.3: Makayla 

Subject Homework 
Due  

Date 

English 
Spellings on Emile  Wed  

11.06  

Reading 

Reading for pleasure & Myon Quizzies  

10 minute Weekly Workout Summer 7 

Wed  

11.06  

Maths 
10 minute Weekly Workout— Summer 7 

 Emile homework                                                     

Wed  

11.06 

The Bluebell   Railway 

Our Year 6 pupils are look-

ing forward to an exciting 

trip to the Bluebell Railway 

on Tuesday, 10th June.  If 

you have not yet signed 

and re-

turned the 

permission 

slip for 

your 

daughter, 

please ensure it is submit-

ted by Monday morning.   

Wishing a joyful and peaceful 

Eid al-Adha 

to all our 

families cele-

brating this 

weekend.  

For our Philosophy for chil-

dren assembly,  year 6 ex-

plored ‘What does it 

mean to be respon-

sible?’ they dis-

cussed the ways they can 

show responsible attitudes. 


